
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Nursery        Term :   Spring 2018      Whole School Topic: To Infinity and Beyond 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

This term we have been busy 

thinking about our topic of 

Space.  We have been rolling 

moon rocks in our circle time and 

singing songs about spacemen.  

We have been making rockets 

and exploring different textures. 

In the main Nursery we have 

been trying new activities and 

making new friends.  The 

weather is starting to get a little 

warmer so we have been going 

outside to explore. 

In the classroom we have been 

busy baking for Mother’s Day.  

We hope you all enjoyed the 

surprises we sent home.  We are 

now working on Easter activities 

and getting ready for the 

traditional egg rolling event at 

the end of term. 

All of the Butterflies class 

continue to grow and flourish, 

learning new things each day.  

It’s wonderful to see how much 

progress everyone is making. 

Have a lovely Easter holiday 

everyone and looking forward to 

seeing you back after Easter 

when we start our topic of Bugs 

and Shrubs. 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dates & Points to remember :  

 
Thursday 29th March - Last day of term 

Monday 16th April - First day back after half term.  
 


